
 

 

 

Plea for release of Funds 

  The Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor submitted a letter to the Hon’ble Thiru 

Edappadi K. Palaniswami, Hon’ble Chief Minister, Tamilnadu on 26th July, 2017 

in his office, Chennai, requesting for sanction of pending grants from the 

Government of Tamilnadu to Dravidian University. The Hon’ble Chief Minister 

responded positively to the plea. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Vice-Chancellor  felicitating  Thiru Edappadi K. Palaniswami, Hon’ble 

Chief Minister, Tamil Nadu on 26th July, 2017 in his office, Chennai. 

 


